
 
 

                                                       

 

NOTICE OF DECISION 

 

September 2, 2016 

 

Bill and Carrie Salas 

87 Packers Falls Road 

Durham, NH  03824 

 

Re:   Addition and renovations to 15 Newmarket Road (former Town Hall building) – Map 5, 

Lot 4-10 
 

Dear Bill and Carrie, 

 

The Durham Historic District Commission approved your plans for the addition and renovations to 15 

Newmarket Road at its meeting on September 1, 2016.  The plans were approved as presented to the 

HDC and as approved by the National Park Service. 

 

Please contact Karen Edwards, Administrative Assistant, at 868-8064 to apply for the necessary 

building permits.  As you know, we will also be holding a minor site plan review for the site on 

September 20, 2016.  If any changes from the approved plans are subsequently contemplated, 

including changes to the site which are subject to HDC purview, please be sure to let me know. 

 

Bill and Carrie, thank you for your cooperation in the review process.  Congratulations on receiving 

your approval also from the National Park Service.  We are excited to see this outstanding project 

move forward.     

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Behrendt, Town Planner 

 

cc: (all via email)   

Historic District Commission   

Audrey Cline, CEO 

Todd Selig, Town Administrator 
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